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Przestrzal . In a red field a vertical sword, the
point of which is pierced by a silver arrow, pointing to the right;
Helmet decoration: three ostrich feathers. It was awarded in 1482
by King Mathias of Hungary to Stefan Janicz , on Wajnag or Unichow
, in Transylvania in the Husk district . His sons moved to Poland
and in 1509 were given goods in the country of Przemysl by the king
for military service. The coat of arms became Przestrzal ( przez
strzal , called by the arrow). The same lead the:



Berezanski, Lysienko, Przewlocki, Przybyslawski,
Stebnicki, Terlecki, Unichowski, Ustrzycki.





Berezański or Berżański of the Przestrzał coat of
arms (vol. 2 p. 106)



Berezański or Berżański of the coat of arms of
Przestrzał . Neither Paprocki nor Okolski wrote about it. In the
Duchy of Lithuania there are: So signed Berżański Klausuca
Alexander the election of Jan Kazimierz with the Duchy of Żmudzki ;
Jan Władysława IV in Orszańska and Berezański Country Stanisław , a
Vilnius landowner, Jan Kazimierz. See Przestrzał Coat of Arms for
more about them .




Coat of arms of Przestrzał (T. 7 p. 545-547)



The coat of arms was shot . A double-edged sword,
standing upright, its arrow, on the left side of the shield, on the
right side, pierces it at the very top, in a red field: an arrow
[p. 546] he goes through the sword obliquely from bottom to top,
and his name is “shot”: three ostrich feathers on the helmet. Our
writers, Paprocki , Okolski , Bielski , didn't know him. This coat
of arms was bestowed in 1482 by the first Hungarian king Matthias
Stefan Jancz from Wajnag or from Unichów in Transylvania, in
Maramoryjskie county , in Huskie county , in Buda, in great merit,
as evidenced by the privilege of "Sigismund Augustus of the Polish
king. , in which the original privilege of king Matthias over this
coat of arms was registered by the same king in 1569, and I was
included in the town books of Przemysłki in 1590. When king Jan
Olbrycht died near Bukovina, his full brother Iwonia received as a
reward for his merits and those of his brother (as privileged words
testify) by King Zygmunt I in 1509 a privilege for certain tributes
in Przemyśl region , whose privilege was also confirmation by King
Zygmunt August [p.547] remained in Hungary on his native fortune,
where also his descendants inherit one day.



Herbowni .



Berezański , Stebnicki , Terlecki , Unichowski ,
Ustrzycki .




Titel



Stebnicki of the
Przestrzał coat of arms (vol. 8 p. 513)



Stebnicki of the coat of arms of Przestrzał , in
Ruskie Voivodeship , a house with Ustrzyckie , written from Unichów
.




Titel



Terlecki of the
Coat of Arms of Przestrzał (vol. 9 p. 75)



Terlecki of the Przestrzał coat of arms in the
Sanok region . Jacek, son of Kunasz from Unihowo , brother of Jan,
from whom the Berezański family descended, and Damian, from whom
the Ustrzycki and Stobnicki families began, took this Jacek Anna,
heiress of Terla . Named Terlecki , after whom was Teodor's son,
from whom Olechno remained , from whom four sons remained: Hrehora
and Bazyli Steriles, Michał and Aleksander, from these successors.
Aleksander Terlecki in our monastery ended his fatal life in
Sandomierz .
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Ustrzycki of the
Przestrzał Coat of Arms (Vol. 11 p. 466-468)



Ustrzycki of the Przestrzał Coat of Arms . - These
are already mentioned in T. IX. mentioned, here we place the second
trunk of this family of Paweł Demianowicz Ustrzycki . The same
Pawel Demianowicz Ustrzycki by Tanka Polańska , the daughter of
Hrycek Polański , left sons: 1. Dymitr , 2. Jacek, called Stebnicki
from estate department of village Stebnik , and he was married to
Anna Teleśnicka ; From this took Bazyla Stebnicki , associated with
Feuna Terlecka , the village of Terło as a dowry and left Jędrzej's
sons. Teodor and Piotr Stebnicki , heirs whose property Terło and
Stebniki were taken by women from the family division; 3 Jan
sterile; 4. Bazyli, whose son Jan left with Lesiowska Marcin, the
butler of Sanocki who was married to Pobiedzińska . From this
marriage came a son by Jędrzej , 1 mo voto with Błazowska , coat of
arms Sas , 2 to voto with Czermińska , Wieniawa coat of arms ,
childless. The first son of Paweł Dymitr in Unichów and Ustrzyki
,



The same Dymitr in Unichów Ustrzycki married
Katarzyna, daughter of Jachna Fedhowicz Kopystyński of the Leliwa
Coat of Arms (ex Act terr . Premisl . AD 1604.lib . 69. p. 1123.),
and left them six siblings: 1. Aleksander below; 2. Adam Jan of two
names, he spread the fame of his name with a weapon, he wrote down
active services in the history of the country with loyalty to the
king and his homeland. Bandtkie remembers him; History of the
Kingdom of Poland. T.II. p. 372. Ze was the union marshal and so
on; 3rd from the same Adam Jan, brother of Bazyla , administrator
of Przemyśl sterile; 4. Sister Marianna after Andrzej Dwernicki ;
5. Brother Teodor Wojski , Sanocki , left Jadwiga, who was married
to Chłopicki , a lieutenant in a tank unit; 6. George, brother,
first voto with Lityńska , second voto with Turzańska , left two
sons: A. Hieronim, Bishop of Przemyśl , died 1746; B. Bazyli the
hunter Wschowski r. 1715. [p. 467] for August II the country as a
weapon in the various heats of war and between citizenship and
peace with merits in science. Reason and truth were his companions
to the grave, and he took the name of the virtuous after himself.
Bazyli was married to Katarzyna Dzierzkówna née Kreyncz , daughter
of Jan Dzierzek , ensign of Podolski , arms of Nieczuj and
Zeliborska , whom he left with fourteen siblings: 5. Stefan stolnik
Wiszniowiecki with Turkułówna , 6th Konstanty, 7th Michał , 8th
Piotr, 9th Stanisław , 10th Anna to Popiel , a Becher Nowogrodzki ,
9 later a colonel of the hussar flag, the Starost von Tuczapski .
This popiel was a siege of the Ottoman port in 1713, 11th Katarzyna
after Julian Druszkiewicz , who was the starost of Tuczapski after
the death of the above popiel , 12th Marianna behind Szymon
Urbański , the hunter of Podolski , 13th Zofia behind Wisłockis
Treasurer, 14th Basil, a soldier in the youth of August II's royal
banner, then secretary in the siege of Popiel to the Ottoman port.
This Basil with outstanding merits in the country, a young man of
various ranks, became castellan of Przemyśl , he had a wife of
Teresa Męczyńska , a Jewish standard, 2 to agree with Katarzyna
Zielńczanka Braclawska . From this daughter comes the name
Apolonia, after Kazimierz Ciołek Poniatowski , a coronation
chamberlain. Staroste of Sokal, brother of Stanisław August, King
of Poland. From that son, Stanisław Ciołek , Prince Poniatowski .
Ottoman ports. This Basil with outstanding merits in the country, a
young man of various ranks, became castellan of Przemyśl , he had a
wife of Teresa Męczyńska , a Jewish standard, 2 to agree with
Katarzyna Zielńczanka Braclawska . From this daughter comes the
name Apolonia, after Kazimierz Ciołek Poniatowski , a coronation
chamberlain. Staroste of Sokal, brother of Stanisław August, King
of Poland. From that son, Stanisław Ciołek , Prince Poniatowski .
Ottoman ports. This Basil with outstanding merits in the country, a
young man of various ranks, became castellan of Przemyśl , he had a
wife of Teresa Męczyńska , a Jewish standard, 2 to agree with
Katarzyna Zielńczanka Braclawska . From this daughter comes the
name Apolonia, after Kazimierz Ciołek Poniatowski , a coronation
chamberlain. Staroste of Sokal, brother of Stanisław August, King
of Poland. From that son, Stanisław Ciołek , Prince Poniatowski .
Brother of Stanisław August, King of Poland. From that son,
Stanisław Ciołek , Prince Poniatowski . Brother of Stanisław
August, King of Poland. From that son, Stanisław Ciołek , Prince
Poniatowski .
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